Extract From:

Council/School Board Liaison Committee
Wednesday, October 10, 2012

SOCIAL SERVICES WELLNESS PROGRAMS IN ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL GYMS

Mr. Semple spoke of the City’s existing agreement with the School District in
relation to the use of elementary school space for recreational use.

Discussion ensued regarding the potential for Richmond non-profit social
service agencies to utilize elementary school space for programming
activities, As a result of the discussion, the following referral was
introduced:

It was moved and scconded
That Richmond City Council consider:

That staff explore opportunities for Richmond non-profit social
service agencies to provide recreation opportunities under the current
City / School District agreement and report back to the Council /
School Board Liaison Committee.
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